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Dear children in Reception class, 
 
This letter is to give you some information about your new class. They Reception O’Connor Team 
consists of Mrs Lambert, Mrs Osmond & Mrs Doyle and we are all looking forward to working with you 
after the holidays and getting to know you. 
 
My favourite things to do in school are finding out the names of dinosaurs that I don’t already know as 
I am a bit of a dinosaur expert! Brachiosaurus is my favourite. I love reading stories and I get excited 
when I have a new book to share. I enjoy Art, especially painting. At home I like to go on walks with my 
sausage dog Pippi and my hobbies are practising French by reading stories in French and kayaking as 
I love being on the water. 
 
I have enjoyed visiting those of you who have been in the Nursery here and meeting the rest of you 
when you came to see your new class and outside area. I am looking forward to finding out about the 
things you like to do.  I wonder if any of you like dinosaurs or stories? I wonder if any of you have a pet 
or a hobby? 
I am sure we are all going to have lots of fun learning together and become the best class we possibly 
can. This year, I am particularly looking forward to us learning about our school environment and how 
to take care of it, how special and unique we all are and how to colour mix. 
 
Take a look at our class page on the school website where you’ll find lots of useful links to things that 
will help with your learning this year.  
 
On the first day you will need a water bottle and the school will be giving you a healthy snack each day.  
 
I am looking forward to a nice rest over the holidays and having time to spend with my family and 
friends. We hope you are already enjoying your summer holidays and we’re looking forward to hearing 
all about it from you.  We really hope you all have a lovely fun time too and come back ready for lots of 
new learning. 
 
See you all in September. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Lambert 
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